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Posted on: March 1, 2018 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

 

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, notice is hereby given that a meeting 

of the Engineering Board of Appeals will be held on Friday, March 16, 2018, @ 10:00 AM at the 

Tewksbury State Hospital, Anne Sullivan Building, Office of Public Safety and Inspections, 365 

East Street, Tewksbury, MA.  It is anticipated that the following topics will be discussed at the 

aforementioned hearing: 

 

 License exam results appeal of Justin O’Neill 

 License exam results appeal of Daniel Joslyn 

 License exam results appeal of Nadeam Nahas 

 License exam results appeal of Daniel Shaut 

 License exam results appeal of Rodney Howard 


